

28 May 2019

Ms Mandy Bendelstein Contact Officer ACCC GPO Box 3131 CANBERRA ACT 2601

Email: APEagers-AHG-Mergers@accc.gov.au

Dear Ms Bendelstein.

RE: Motor Traders' Association of NSW, MA1000018 - Submission

The Motor Traders' Association of NSW thank the ACCC for the opportunity to provide a Submission in relation to the AP Eagers' proposed acquisition of AHG.

We have reviewed the documentation and have discussed in detail the current and future environment of the motor industry and believe that the merger will have no significant impact on the industry or have any immediate effect on any other business.

The Association is of the opinion that organisations that would be interested in this merger would be original equipment manufacturers (OEMs).

Should you have any queries in relation to our response, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Yours sincerely,

Stavros Yallouridis Chief Executive Officer